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DuPage Water Commission’s Water Conservation 
and Protection Program Attends Clarendon Hills 
Public Works Open House 
Date: May 28, 2013 

On Friday, May 17, DuPage Water Commission Water Preservation Group Mem-
ber Jenessa Rodriguez attended Clarendon Hills Public Works First Open House 
as an exhibitor. 
 
Besides the Water Commission’s booth, Metra and Union Pacific were both pre-
sent handing out safety and train information and Public Works had crayons and 
coloring books as well as a barbeque. 
 
Visitors were able to tour certain areas of the Public Works building as well as the 
back lot, which had common public works vehicles that visiting children were able 
to view and honk the horns. 
 
DWC’s dual flush toilet and rain barrel displays were present. About 10 informa-
tional pamphlets about toilet leaks, lawncare, indoor/outdoor water use, a water 
quiz were handed out. Around 10 5-minute shower timers, 15 rain gauges, and 5 
toilet leak detection tablets were distributed. 
 
See below for pictures from the event. 

 
Preserving Every Drop Giveaway table 
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Preserving Every Drop dual flush toilet and rain barrel display 

 

 

Preserving Every Drop dual flush toilet display 
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